

Marion County Building Industry Association

Cindy Davis, Chairman ICC Nominating Committee c/o Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

July 7, 2023

Dear Ms. Davis,

It is with pleasure that I am writing to recommend Mr. Michael Savage for reelection to the ICC Board of Directors.

I have worked with Mr. Savage in his role as Director of the Building Safety Department of Marion County for many years. I am the owner and President of Tillman & Associates Engineering, and know him to be determined, factual, and effective in his business relationships.

I currently serve as the President of the Marion County Building Industry Association, and know that Mike is well versed in the Florida Building Code, and has helped to resolve many issues within the construction industry.

If you would like to reach out to me personally, please contact our Executive Director, Denise Alexander, at admin@mcbia.org, or call 352-266-2701.

Respectfully,

David Tillman, President





